
The Students, the Faculty and the Staff of


[bookmark: _GoBack]Florida Institute of Technology
extend greetings and congratulations to

Martha D. Saunders, Ph.D.
on the occasion of
her Inauguration
as the Sixth President of the University of West Florida

and express sincere wishes for continued success in distinguished service
to higher education
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